
FC74. RESPONSE TO SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT - ‘SAFEGUARDING OUR
RURAL SCHOOLS AND IMPROVING SCHOOL CONSULTATION
PROCEDURES – PROPOSAL FOR CHANGES TO LEGISLATION’

In terms of the Council’s Scheme of Delegation, this item had been called into Council
by Councillor Gow and Depute Provost Black.

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Extract of Minute of Meeting of the Policy and
Resources Committee held on 9 September 2008; (b) Report by the Director of
Education Services submitted to the said meeting; and (c)  Report  by  the  Director  of
Education Services submitted to the meeting of the Education and Leisure Committee
held on 26 August 2008.

AGREED that the response outlined in paragraph 2.1 and appendix 2 of the Report
submitted to the Education and Leisure Committee held on 26 August 2008 and that it
be submitted to the Scottish Government.


